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The Friends of Camp Perry will be hosting two Friends of NRA Banquets during the National
Matches.  The first banquet will be during pistol week on Friday, July 16th.  The second
banquet will be Thursday, August 5th. Doors open at 5PM.  The banquets will be held at the
200th RED HORSE gymnasium adjacent to Camp Perry. Come and enjoy a barbecued
chicken dinner, raffles, silent and live auctions, and other fun and excitement. Tickets are $20
each.  Buy your tickets on-line two weeks in advance (by July 2nd for pistol and July 22nd for
rifle) and be eligible for specially discounted 2 for 1 raffle ticket packages ($20, $40, $60,
etc., min. purchase of $20) or the $100 ticket package which includes a dinner ticket, $140
worth of raffle tickets and a ticket for a special gun raffle.  Upgrade packages for those early
birds can be purchased at the door! Both the 2 for 1 raffle ticket special and the upgrade for
the $100 packagewill be available at the registration table at the time of registration.
Additional raffle tickets may be purchased at the dinner.  Dinner tickets will also be available
during the Natinal Matches from FoCP trustees at the matches and at the door or can be
purchased on-line at www.friendsofnra.org. If buying on-line, you will be charged the
standard ticket price of $20 and then be able to purchase the upgrade of your choice at the
door.  Raffle and auction items include firearms, artwork and home decor.  Firearms include:
Kimber Ultra Crimson Carry in .45ACP, Kimber 84M Classic Rifle in .308Win, Taurus .357
revolver, Remington 700 in .300 Win Mag., Remington 870 Express 12 ga., Glock 22 in
.40S&W.  We will also be raffling a special ParaUSA 200th RED HORSE commerative 1911
pistol. Tickets are $5 each or 3 for $10 and are available by mail (order forms are available on
the website) or at Camp Perry.

  The Friends of Camp Perry Memorial Brick program is
continuing to sell inscribed bricks for the Shooters Memorial
Plaza at the intersection of Niagara and Lawrence roads in
front of the flagpoles.  Since the size of the plaza has been
substantially increased, the plaza will be comprised of some
14,000+ bricks with up to 52 characters per brick.  Brick order
forms can be downloaded from the Friends of Camp Perry
website.  Buy a brick for that special shooter, a loved one, or
yourself and become a permanent part of Camp Perry history!
We are hoping that all the state associations and clubs will
purchase bricks to support this project. Larger 8” x 8” pavers
are now available for organizations, contact
bricksales@friendsofcampperry.org.

Mark your calendars now!
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2010 Friends of Camp Perry Officers and Trustees

 For those of you who may have not met any of the Friends' officers at any of the events, they are:

President:Ralph ReichmanCMP Liaison/TrusteeKathy Williams

Vice President:Mark PodanyPublic Relations/WebMark Podany

Secretary:Annette ReichmanEx-Officio Members

Treasurer:Bill WindnagelCPTS COCol. Dean Brown

Trustee:Marcia HessCPTS Range OpsCol. Barb Clemens

Trustee:Maxine Grinnell200th Red HORSE COCol. Mike Skomrock

Trustee:Bob Green

Mark your calendars!
FNRA Banquets at Camp Perry
July 16th and August 5th!

Visit us at www.friendsofcampperry.org


